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Comments: My wife and I live in Pine Valley and are being put at risk from the new secondary power connection

to the Village of Oak Creek.   Above ground power lines in an extreme fire risk area and a scenic area is an

unacceptable situation for us.   Please reconsider running this power line underground and meet your civic duty.

Thank you.


